Leigh Glancie
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From: Leigh Glancie
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:22 AM
To: Leigh Glancie
Subject: FW: Central Saanich Council Representative - School District 63

From: Pamela Martin <Pamela.Martin@csaanich.ca>

Sent: November 16, 2022 1:14 PM

To: Jason Reid <jreid@saanichschools.ca>

Cc: Niall Paltiel <Niall.Paltiel@csaanich.ca>

Subject: Central Saanich Council Representative - School District 63

[Caution: External Sender] This email is from a sender outside the organization. Do not open attachments, reply, or click links unless
you have verified the content and sender are legitimate.

Good afternoon,

Please be advised that at the November 7, 2022 Inaugural Council meeting, Councillor Niall Paltiel was appointed as the
Council Liaison to the School District 63 for 2022-2026.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks,

Pamela Martin (she/her)

Deputy Corporate Officer

District of Central Saanich
250.544.4246 | CentralSaanich.ca

w{{}\f'f/ Central Saanich

We gratefully acknowledge that the ancestral land on which we work are within the traditional territories of the WSANEC peoples:
WIOLELP (Tsartlip), BOKECEN (Pauquachin), STAUTW (Tsawout), WSIKEM (Tseycum) and MALEXEE (Malahat) Nations.

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”



